
The discussions will open new avenues about latest and emerging technologies available as Railways is continuously 
enhancing passenger experience, using technology and bringing stakeholders into collaborative partnerships.

Featured discussions on:

Infrastructure growth,
development and maintenance,

Domestic manufacturing
ecosystem for Make in India,

Innovative Financing for Rail
Projects,

Freight and high-speed corridors

Urban Transit System,

Digital transformation and 
use of AI in Railway Business

Safety and efficiency through
innovation and technology,

Project Management,

Passenger experience

Green Railways

IRC 2023 - Organised together 
with the Indian Railway 
Equipment Exhibition (IREE), 
the International Rail 
Conference (IRC) aims to 
enhance the efforts of 
Government of India in making 
a world-class Railways System 
in the country. The conference 
will facilitate high-level 
discussions on emerging scope 
and opportunities of 
partnership in modernisation 
and expansion of Indian 
Railway. 
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For any informations of Conference, kindly contact:
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